Good morning

| keep checking my weather app and it is STILL saying that tomorrow is going to be
sunny - | certainly hope so! Well done to those of you who are braving 'walk to school'
week. We have noticed that the traffic has been a little lighter which is great to see.

Tomorrow the children may bring their scooters to school - no bikes unfortunately. We
do have a few spare scooters for those who don't own one or who can't beg steal or
borrow one! Children may wear their own clothes to school and we would like them to
have long trousers and long sleeves please. We would ask that children bring in their
helmets which we will store in school. As the weather looks good children can 'park'
their scooters along the inside of the fence outside of the classrooms. It might be an
idea to mark the scooter in some way in case we have any that are the same.

Each class will have the opportunity to 'scoot the mile' on the playground at the front of
the school, staying in their 'bubbles’. If you would like to donate to our 'scooter storage'
fund then please send in any contributions in an envelope via your child's book bag.

I'm sure the children will have a lovely day!

Best wishes

Jacky



